
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Consulate General of India, Sydney, The International Centre for Nonviolence Australia and 

Soka Gakkai International Australia 

welcome you to commemorate the 150th anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi 

 

23 August 2019 4pm for a 4.30pm start  

SGI Australia Culture Centre, 

3 Parkview Drive, Sydney Olympic Park. (02 9763 2283) 

 

 

Guest speakers: The Honorable Manish Gupta, Consul General of India, Sydney; Gambhir Watts 

OAM, President the International Centre for Nonviolence Australia; Emeritus Professor Stuart Rees, 

former Director of Sydney Peace Foundation; Chris Steains, General Director SGI Australia. 

Peace Performances: Traditional Indian Dances and prayer songs by the students of Geetanjali 

Dance School 

 

Contact : Gambhir Watts  9283 6088  president@bhavanaustralia.org 

mailto:president@bhavanaustralia.org

